
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID 
 

The Sycamore Park District is seeking bids for the following identified project: 
 
              PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT INSTALLATION AT DR. JOHN OVITZ PARK  

 

The proposed work consists of the provision of all labor, materials, equipment and 
supplies for installation of the playground equipment, playground equipment border, 
playground equipment surfacing and concrete path to the playground equipment area. 
The Park District shall furnish the playground equipment.  The contractor shall provide 
all other equipment, labor, materials, and supervision necessary to accomplish the 
preparation, protection, installation, and cleanup as specified.   
 
Sealed bids plainly marked “PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT INSTALLATION AT: 
DR. JOHN OVITZ PARK ” and addressed “To Daniel Gibble, Secretary, Board of 
Commissioners" shall be received on or before 10:00am (local time), Tuesday, July 
21, 2020 at the Sycamore Park District Recreation Center: 480 S. Airport Road, 
Sycamore, IL 60178, at which time bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. Bids 
received after this time will be returned unopened. No oral proposals or modifications 
will be considered. No bidder may withdraw his proposal after one hour prior to the time 
set for the opening thereof, or before award of the contract, unless said award is 
delayed for a period of exceeding ninety (90) calendar days. 
 
Bid Specifications may be obtained electronically by email, only, when you send a 
request to: danielg@sycamoreparkdistrict.com. 
 
The Sycamore Park District reserves the right to reject any or all bids; to combine bids 
and alternates and to award the bid on the basis of the best interests of the Park 
District. Furthermore, the Sycamore Park District is not responsible for bids or other 
requested items not reaching it for any reason. 
 
To the extent that it applies, the chosen Contractor shall comply with all provisions of 
the Illinois Prevailing Wage Act. 
 
Daniel Gibble, Secretary, Board of Park Commissioners  
Published in the Daily Chronicle on July 3, 2020. 
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